
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because I feel while the health surveys might be well-intentioned, it is not 
the job of the school to be assessing and collecting data on physical and mental health risks of my child. 
The job of a parent is to have these kinds of conversations with their child. If these surveys are useful, 
then parents should have the option to opt in vs opting out. 
 
Regards,  
Tkeisha Wydro  
338 SW Mt Mazama St 
Mcminnville, OR 97128  
 


